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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 7th June 2019 

This week we have been… 
 

 Learning about Ramadan and how Muslims celebrate Eid.   
 We have shared poppadoms, naan bread onion bhajis and vegetable samosas. 
 Learning the sounds ‘p’ and ‘g’.   

Important Dates and Messages. 
  

 
 All children need to have a PE kit in Nursery. All PE kit needs to be clearly named and preferably in 

a pump bag. Please encourage your child to dress and undress independently. PE kit will be sent home on 
Friday next week so that you will have it ready for Sports Day. All children can come to Nursery in their 
sports day kit on 17th June. 
 

 Please note that timings for Sports Day on Mon 17th June have been slightly altered.  Morning 
Nursery is now 9.30 - 11.00am and Afternoon/All day is now 1.30 - 3.00pm. We recommend 
that the children wear trainers rather than pumps – we are finding that pumps slip off 
when the children are running on the track! 
 

 Please ensure that your child brings water (not squash) and a sunhat to Nursery. Sun cream should be 
applied before Nursey sessions. All day children may bring in sun cream to top up protection at 
lunchtime (they have to apply it for themselves, adults can only supervise). Please put your child’s 
name on their sun cream.  
 

 Our Bedtime Story Session is on Tuesday 18th June 5.45 – 6.30pm. Please do not arrive before the 
start time as there is a large meeting in school and parking will be tricky! Sign-up sheets will be available 
form Monday 10th June. 

 
 Thank you for the £10.00 Boogie Beat money sent is so far – we need your contributions, otherwise we 

will not be able to offer these activities to your children. 
 

 

  
 
 

Happy 4th Birthday to Izzy and Ollie . 
                      


